
 
 
 

 
 

 
 The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current dues paid) 
are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be February 20, 2020 7PM 
 

 
BINGO this Sunday and all Sundays 

2-4PM in the Parish Social Hall 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY to these Knights that were born in January!  Joe 
Hayes, Paul Bouchard, Jim Watt, Chuck Staten, Joe Brooks, Steve 
Bogart, Nelson Clarke, and John Denne. 

CONGRATULATIONS to our newest Knight, RENO 

HAMMOND! 

 

Reminder:  No RE Classes today Jan 19.  

Classes will resume on January 26th.  If your 

child is preparing to receive a Sacrament it is 

important that they attend Sunday Mass. 

 

Join us for the most important journey of 

our lives, a journey of grace, hope, 

repentance, and transformation.  METANOIA 

– a 10-part series featuring Fr. Dave Pivonka, 

TOR, founder of the Ministry of the Wild 

Goose.  He will lead us on a journey with Christ through the Holy 

Land.  We will examine topics such as who is Jesus, what must we 

do to inherit eternal life and many other significant matters of 

faith.  We will begin February 4th at 1:30 in the Rectory and will end 

during Holy Week. 

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING!!!! 

Art Kreger will begin training for new altar 

serves on Sunday January 26, following the 

9:30AM Mass.  Please meet with Art 

immediately following the Mass. 

January Duties 

Albs: Marianne Klingler 

Fonts: Mary Ellen Daugherty 

 

Join us for our first breakfast of the 

new year, January 26th, after mass. 

 

Due to the lack of volunteers, there will no long-

er be Coffee and Donut Hour after mass. If you 

would like to volunteer a Sunday, please contact 

Joan Rasmussen at 541-523-2558. 

 

Upcoming Events . . .  

January 20, 2020—Office and Foodbank Closed. 

January 23, 2020—Finance Council Meeting at 5:30 in 

the Rectory. 

January 28, 2020—Parish Council Meeting at 5:30 in the 

Rectory.  Please note this is a changed date. 

OPPORTUNITY!!! 
 

Our Knights of Columbus Council has received a two 
owner 1994 Ford, F150 with a 5.8 liter gas engine and 
only 74,000 miles, a 4x4 with turn in hubs, TOYO tires 

with decent tread, AC, 
running boards, original 
interior in good condition 
and a 8’ bed (lined) with a 
2” hitch as a donation for 
a fund raiser for the 
Council.  We will be selling 

200 raffle tickets at $20.00 each for a chance to win this 
truck.  Please contact Troy Stewart @541-519-4696 or 
Hal Huntington @541-523-2114 if you are interested or 
you know someone who is.   

THE CATHEDRAL CONSERVATION COLLECTION 

We are starting up the collection drive starting 

today, running through February 17th. You will 

find the envelopes in the pews.  Please consider 

making donations to help in conserving our 

Cathedral. 

SANCTITY OF HUMAN LIFE SUNDAY 

The Rachel Pregnancy Center is sponsoring a 

“Diaper Drive” along with this year’s 

celebration which will run from January 19-

February 2. We think this is a great visual of life to enhance our 

message. Thank you  for joining us in this celebration of life! 


